
 
 

 

8 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Final examinations and leavers dates 
 
I am writing to you regarding our Year 11 students completing their final exams and leaving Scalby 
School. 
 
The final whole year group examination is Physics on Friday 16th June.  On this day there is also 
Geography and then finally Food Preparation and further Maths for some students on Wednesday 
21st June. 
 
We therefore plan to have a leavers assembly and celebration late in the afternoon on Thursday 
15th June.  This will involve a short assembly, some refreshments, and the chance to sign shirts, 
speak to teachers and sign leavers books.  If students wish to sign shirts, they should bring with 
them a spare shirt that they can have signed.   
 
Following the Physics exam on the Friday morning students who do not study Geography will be 
able to leave the school site at approximately 11am, with Geography students staying for their 
masterclass and exam in the afternoon.  We will then only expect to see those students who have 
the final two exams on Wednesday 21st June for those exams. 
 
That then leaves us with a few important date reminders.  On Thursday 29th June there will be our 
annual Year 11 awards event, invites for this event will follow in due course.  This is then followed 
by the Year 11 Prom on Friday 30th June.  Leaving only the exam results day on Thursday 24th 
August. 
 
It has been a pleasure to work with this group of Year 11 students and we wish them all success and 
best wishes for the future beyond Scalby. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R Davis 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 


